COPY. _ _
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th January, 1921.

Dear 8ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 19th instant
together with one from the Owners requesting new freeboard
certificates for the £.2. "MAURENTANIAY, and in reply thereto
I have to inform you that the new certificate in duplicate 1ise
being sent to the Society's Surveyors at Southampton, for
issue after the marking has been verified. On receipt of
their verification of marking form, a third copy of the
freeboard certificate will be forwarded to you to hand over
to the Owners at your port.

I ﬁm, Dear E€ir,

Yours faithfully,

“aecretary.
The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL.
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